
 

 

WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

HIGHWAYS ACT 1980, SECTION 90G 
 

WELFORD ROAD & LONG MARSTON ROAD, LONG MARSTON  
PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES  

 
Warwickshire County Council proposes to install traffic calming measures pursuant to Section 
90G of the Highways Act 1980 upon those lengths of road as described in the below. 
 
A copy of this notice, a plan showing the length of road affected together with a statement of 

the Council’s reasons for proposing these alterations, may be inspected on the Warwickshire 

County Council website https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/20209/stratford-avon-

district 

Any queries relating to these proposals may be made to Mike McDonnell, Communities Group, 

Warwickshire County Council (telephone number: 01926 412954).  

Any objections to the proposals, which must be in writing and specify the grounds on which 
they are made, should be addressed to Mike McDonnell, Communities Group, PO Box 43, 
Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX. (Objections, and the name of the objector, will normally be 
treated as public information and may be published.) Objections must be sent so as to be 
received by 07 January 2021. 
 

SCHEDULE 1 
 

PROPOSED BUILD-OUT - WELFORD ROAD, LONG MARSTON  
 

 
(i) Welford Road (north) – From a point in line with the northern elevation of the 

property known as Staddle Stones, north for a distance of 14.5m. 
 
 Max 100mm high, 0.45m wide x 1.8m long.   

 

 

PROPOSED BUILD-OUTS - LONG MARSTON ROAD, LONG MARSTON 

 

(ii) Long Marston Road (south) – From a point in line with the northern elevation of 
the property known as No2 The Brickall, south for a distance of 90.5m. 
 
 Max 100mm high, 0.45m wide x 1.8m long.   

 
 
 

  
S Duxbury 

Assistant Director Governance and Policy 
 Shire Hall, Warwick 
 10 December 2020 
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